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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
February 28, 2018 
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0024-2018 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Temporary business schedule. Business and 
customer service schedule. Superintendency 

of Banks 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish to inform you hereby that the National Institute of Aqueducts and Sewers (IDAAN, for its 
acronym in Spanish) has advised that due to the complexity of the repair work on the damaged pipe on 
Vía Brasil, work will continue on Wednesday, February 28. The IDAAN has not specified when the work 
will be finished or how long it will take for potable water to be restored. 
 
Therefore, Plaza Canaima, where the offices of the Superintendnecy of Banks are located, is still without 
drinking water or the operation of the building’s central air conditioning system, for which reason the 
regular course of business will be suspended at 11:30 a.m. on February 28, 2018 
 
Consequently, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended until the next business day.  

 
We would appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
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